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State Board of Education to convene in Casper 
 

Cheyenne – The Wyoming State Board of Education will be meeting on Wednesday, November 17, 
at the Holiday Inn-Casper East at McMurry Park. The meeting will take place in the Prairie Room of 
the hotel. 
 
The board’s meeting will start at 8:30 a.m. and run to 5 p.m. During the regular state board meeting, 
the board will receive information updates on the standards review process, Smarter Balance and 
from the various board committee workgroups. The board is expected to take action on out-of-state 
residential treatment center recommendations and the proposed Chapter 29 rules. 
 
The full agenda for each meeting is available on the Wyoming State Board of Education website at 
http:///www.k12.wy.us/sbe.asp.    
 
State Board of Education meetings are open to the public. Anyone requesting further information 
should contact Teresa Canjar at (307) 777-6213 or by e-mail at tcanja@educ.state.wy.us.  
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